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Hello Fellow Model Train Enthusiast,

On behalf of the TCA-Terminus Chapter, we hope that you and yours are all well and doing good.  You are receiving this email from us to notify you of our upcoming TCA-Terminus Chapter Toy and Model Train Show on December 2, 2017.  It will be held at the Acworth VFW Post 5408, 4764 Cobb Parkway NW, Acworth, GA  30101.  The hours are from 9:00am to 2:00pm.  This Train Collectors Association Terminus Chapter Toy and Model Train Show is a TCA member event, and it is open to the general public.  The admittance fee for non-member adults is only $5.00 each with your accompanying spouse allowed in at no additional cost.  Children 17 and under are FREE with an accompanying parent or adult.  You may get further information about this event and future ones by visiting the following website at:  www.dixiedivisiontca.com.  Go to Terminus Chapter Events or Registration to see more information. 

There will be an operating children’s train layout, a TCA member Display Table, a Silent Auction, and a TCA Kid’s Club Table at this Terminus Chapter Toy and Model Train Show.  In addition, TCA members will have at least 60 tables of toy and model trains of all scales and sizes available for you to view and purchase.  If you would like to join the TCA or the TCA Kids Club, then please see any of the TCA members in red shirts, and we will be happy to direct you accordingly.  Or, you may contact me at the contact information provided below.    

Lastly, the VFW will be cooking up a tasty hot turkey lunch of turkey, stuffing, mashed potatoes, gravy, green beans, and tea for only $10.00 each while they last.  If you would like to reserve a lunch, then print out the attached registration form, complete it and send it in with your payment.  We will have a ticket to give to you for your paid lunch when you arrive for registering early.  So, plan to come early, hunt for some good finds, have a great lunch, and stay awhile to catch up and talk trains with your fellow train fans.  We look forward to seeing you all there.  Until then, please have a very Happy Thanksgiving!!

You all take care and have a great day!!

Thank you,

Bill Frey

President

TCA-Terminus Chapter

